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Greetings in our wonderful Savior’s name.  “Let us therefore come boldly unto the 
throne of grace, that we may obtain mercy, and find grace to help in time of need.”  
Hebrews 4:16. Well, we had planned to be in Alaska or at least be well on our way 
there by this time in April. But we are still in Greensboro taking care of personal 
things that can only be done here in North Carolina. There have been a few things that 
have come up that we thought would be simple to take care of, but have turned out to 
be more trouble than we thought, such as trying to get an Alaska tag and registration 
for a small 6x10 cargo trailer that we purchased from an individual in Virgina.  
Registering it has turned out to be more of a battle than a simple process of just 
uploading a few documents online.  I thank the Lord for taking care of what was 
going to turn out to be a three-to-four-month process according to Alaska DMV. At 
least that is what they informed us after we had already submitted all the paperwork. 
But praise the Lord we were able to get a temporary sixty-day tag and registration 
from them that was emailed to us on Monday.  They told us that the permanent tag, 
title, and registration will be mailed to us in Alaska.  We are still waiting to hear from 
the state of North Carolina and Alamance County regarding paperwork that has been 
submitted for the continued care of Nancy’s father that was needed due to the passing 
of Nancy’s mother.   Patience is not one of my strong points, a shameful weakness on 
my part.  I get frustrated when things do not move as quickly as I believe they should, 
but God is patient with me, and continues to work with me teaching me to wait on 
Him.  He knows all about our trials and what we think are delays that are really 
planned events by Him.  He knows what needs to be done and when.  He has 
constantly been faithful through it all and will always be faithful.  He has proved it 
time and time again.   
Our staying in North Carolina longer has given us the ability to travel and visit some 
supporting churches and be in many new churches as well.  Praise the Lord for the 
new supporters and prayer partners of the work in Alaska.  We are so thankful for all 
the new Pastors and church families that we have met.  They have been a great 
blessing and an encouragement to us, and many have given special offerings to help 
with the expenses of traveling back to Alaska.  There have also been many individuals 
that have given to help with our expenses and other needs while we are here in North 
Carolina and towards our trip back to the field.  God has been so good to us and has 
brought so many special people into our lives that have been great encouragers when 
we needed that special uplifting.  
Nancy and I are so thankful for all of you and appreciate all the prayers and words of 
encouragement. We are truly grateful for all the financial gifts that have been given to 
help with all our needs.  Please keep us, and especially Nancy’s dad and our family 
members, in prayer as we prepare to leave for Alaska. Please keep our travels in 
prayer and the work in Alaska as well.  
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